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Why does Oregon Treasury already use the Carbon Underground 200 List for all it's 

State Universities Retirement Funds investments, BUT, has to be forced to use the 

same lists for the Oregon PERS funds? This is a huge problem, especially if OIC 

says it is trying to exit from carbon Intensive investments! The tools exist but nobody 

in position of decision making wants to use them. 


